R.ELLISON HARDING PRESIDENT

October 16, 1948

Dear Amon:

I certainly do appreciate the book, "John Garner", autographed by Bascom Timmons. As you know, I have always been a great admirer of John Garner and his way of thinking, and it was very thoughtful and kind of you to include me. I also appreciate the signature of Timmons and his message.

Thanking you and with kindest regards,

I am

Sincerely yours,

R. Ellison Harding

Mr. Amon G. Carter Fort Worth Star-Telegram 400 West Seventh Street Fort Worth, Texas

